
 

American Academy of Implant Dentistry Foundation 
Opens Applications For 2024 Research Grants 

Chicago, IL – The American Academy of Implant Dentistry Foundation (AAIDF) has 
opened applications for 2024 AAIDF Student and Large Research Grants. As part of its 
mission, the AAIDF provides grant funding to researchers who are discovering new and 
innovative ways to advance the field of Implant Dentistry. Through grant funding, 
researchers aim to discover and translate their findings into implant dentistry practice. 
The application deadline is July 1, 2024. No late applications will be accepted. 

The David Steflik Memorial Student Research Grants are available to all dental students 
and those in post-graduate and residency programs interested in pursuing research in 
the field of oral implantology. Applicants may request up to $2,000 to fund their research 
project for up to a two-year grant period. Applicants can also attend a future AAID 
Annual Conference and present the project findings once the research is complete, with 
reimbursement for travel costs. The AAIDF will provide an additional $500 for travel 
expenses to the Annual Conference. Applications are due July 1. 

The AAIDF Large Research Grants Program is intended to provide limited support for 
meritorious dental implant research projects which include, but are not limited to, the 
following purposes: 

• To conduct research that determines the feasibility of a larger research project 
• To develop and test new techniques and procedures 
• To conduct small clinical or animal research projects 
• To analyze grant data 

Large Research Grant applicants may request up to $25,000 to fund a project for up to 
a two-year grant period. Successful applicants who require additional time to perform 
the proposed research may request a no-cost extension of the grant period without 
additional monetary support. Applications are due July 1. 

Les Kalman, DDS, is a past recipient of the AAIDF grant for his research project “In 
Vitro Testing and Assessment of Additive Manufactured Solid and Lattice-Structured 
Zirconia Implant Overdenture Bars.” He states that “the AAID Foundation Research 
Grants Program provided an excellent platform for securing the appropriate funding to 
support our research. Without the AAIDF Grant, this research would not have occurred. 
In a challenging and complex climate of obtaining funding, the AAID provides a robust 
and accessible platform for research funding. I urge my colleagues in the dental implant 
research space to explore the AAIDF.” 

https://www.aaid.com/foundation/index.html


To apply for either grant, please visit the AAIDF Research Grant submission site. For 
more information about AAIDF grant opportunities and to see a list of previous grant 
recipients, visit the AAIDF Research Grant page. Send all additional questions to 
foundation@aaid.com or call (312) 625-3705. 

### 

Founded in 1951, the American Academy of Implant Dentistry (AAID) is the first 
professional organization in the world dedicated to implant dentistry. Its membership 
includes general dentists, oral and maxillofacial surgeons, periodontists, 
prosthodontists, and others interested in the field of implant dentistry. As a membership 
organization, the AAID currently represents almost 4,000 dentists worldwide. For more 
information about the AAID, visit aaid.com or call (312) 335-1550. 
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